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Subject: SODC LP2035  
  
Dear Councillors 
 

I am emailing to ask that you reject SODC LP2035 which was drawn up by a party who went on to 
lose a considerable number of seats, losing control of the Council in the May elections, when 
people voted against the plan. 
 

Voters would understandably now expect those newly and re-elected to reject the plan as 
unsound. 
 

We should not lose valuable greenbelt countryside and instead, experience permanent traffic chaos 
and unsafe roads in the process.  Once this section of greenbelt is lost, developers will keep 
chipping away at the next piece and on it will go. 
 

Many thanks and kind regards 
 
 

Susan Warland (Mrs) 
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